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The Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Re: Duke Power Company (Amendment to Materials
License SNM-1773 for Oconee Nuclear Station
Spent Fuel Transportation and Storage at
McGuire Nuclear Station), Docket No. 70-2643

Dear Mr. Riley:

This is in response to your letter of December 1, 1979 to
Mr. Bickwit concerning your brief in this proceeding dated
December 1, 1979.

Your letter expressed your belief that your brief does not
contain protected information and thus should not be covered
by the protective agreement. We believe, however, that the
discussion of specific routes on page 2 of your brief reveals
protected information and, as a result, that the entire brief
falls under the terms of your affidavit of non-disc.losure.

You should continue to treat your brief as protected informa-
tion, as your letter indicates that you have.

Sincerely,
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Richard S. Mallory
Attorney
Office of General Counsel
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